

www.cfcsSacramento.org

Updated information on Vigils, Funeral Masses and Burials during the COVID-19 Crisis

In order to better serve our families during this pandemic, CFCS is now offering private family viewings for up to 10 family members at St. Mary Funeral Center.

CFCS allows up to 8 persons to attend the graveside committal in addition to the Priest/Deacon and the Funeral Director. We will continue to follow the Physical Distancing guidelines.

Currently, all vigils and funeral masses remain suspended. Please keep updated on our website for when these restrictions are lifted.

If a death occurs, CFCS recommends that families follow the Christian Burial Rites and recommends that the services be held at a later date when the restrictions are lifted. CFCS can care for the decedent from the time we take them in to our care until the committal.

If you have any questions, call 916-452-4831 or email: Info@cfcssacramento.org.